
From: Gary Germano   
Sent: Tuesday, March 22, 2022 2:24 PM 
To: Planning <planning@cityofsanmateo.org> 
Subject: Growth Alternative 
 
Dear Planning Commissioners / Department,  
 
My wife and I wish to go on record as firmly supporting growth 
Measure A. 
 
It is legitimately questionable even under the best circumstances that 
we could provide the future infrastructure needs for that much 
expansion.   
 
In our research, the other two alternatives B and C would in the long 
term be disastrous. 
 
Should you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact 
us. 
 
Thank you very much. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Gary and Janet Germano 
 
 




